
 

 

 

La Turena, July19, 2019 

 

Dear Sisters,  

 

Greetings from Bucaramanga. 

 

We are grateful to each of you for the love, support and the message with assurance 

of your prayers. Your presence is felt very much   and we are also united with you as 

we are in the great event, celebration of our congregation.  

Let us continue to implore the spirit of the Lord to guide us in this special moment of 

our life.  

Thank you very much!!! 

 

United with you in prayers, 

 

 

Sr. Maria Escayola Coris 

and sisters capitulants 

  


